
Appendix F 

Public Notification Responses 

 



Hi there, 

 

I am the manager of Lush, which is right next to the Bard and Banker at 1020 Government 

Street. The current patio that the Bard and Banker had been permitted is the only patio that 

I have seen in the downtown area that is allowed to expand in front of a business- my 

business. Their patio hinders people from seeing my business from across the street 

because of their umbrellas and propane heaters. It also hinders customers from being able 

to cross the street directly to my shop. I would appreciate the patio stopping at the bike 

rack in front of my doors so there is more visibility and access to my door.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

Jenny DeYaeger 

 

 

Store Manager (she/her) 

Lush Victoria 

250-213-2306 

We acknowledge and thank the Lkwungen People, also known as the Songhees and 
Esquimalt First Nations communities, for allowing us to live, work and play on their lands. 
We also give thanks to the ancestors, supernatural ones, hereditary leaders and 
matriarchs, creatures big and small for looking after the rich resources and cultural 
teachings of this beautiful land. 

 


